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Weekly News – 22nd June 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

We want to start by saying how much fun we had at 

Chessington Zoo last Friday. The weather was hot, sunny 

and perfect for seeing all the interesting animals. We 

enjoyed learning about bones and holding an African 

Giant Land Snail that felt slimy and cold.  

In Maths, we have been recapping fractions of amounts 

and learning how to add and subtract fractions.  

In English, we have been learning how to write 

persuasively. We had a debate about animals being 

sent into space for scientific research. How do you feel 

about that? 

We have also been learning all about Ordnance Survey 

maps. We now know how to read the symbols and 

markings on the maps.   

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend. 

The Year 3 Children  
 

Homework Reminder 

Maths:  

We would like the children to complete pages 26 and 27 in 

their Maths homework books. 

Spelling:  

Please learn week 9 spellings for a test on Friday 29th June.  

Reading:  Please continue to listen to your child read and 

encourage them to write comments in their diaries.  

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Tuesday 3rd July  

Country Dance Festival 

Kingsmeadow Stadium 

10-11:45am 

Parents welcome to watch  

 

Friday 13th July 

Class change over day 

 

Announcements 

Badge Test on Friday 29th June! 

We have sent the children 

home with their Math’s books 

so that they can share their 

learning with you at home. 

Please return the books on 

Monday 25th June. 

 

 

 

 

 


